On Thursday, the International Freedom Center (IFC) released its Content and Governance report, which outlines the various exhibits planned and defends the IFC’s right to a place in the World Trade Center Memorial quadrant. (report) Members of Take Back the Memorial, which seeks to remove the IFC from the Memorial site, have responded that the plan does not satisfy their concerns that the center will possibly denigrate America, and is inappropriate for the hallowed ground of the Memorial. (article) Recent editorials in Newsday and the New York Post two sides of the debate over the IFC.  In an OP-ED article in today’s Post, New York Republican Congressmen John Sweeney, Peter King & Vito Fossella wrote that the IFC “is inconsistent with the view that the WTC site is hallowed ground that should memorialize and honor the lives of those killed on 9/11.” They also called for Congressional oversight hearings into the use of $2.8 billion in Federal Funds devoted to Ground Zero, some of which has been earmarked for construction of the Memorial and may go to support the IFC. 
